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From: Andrew Brown

Sent: 09 May 2017 20:32

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Network Rail Anglia Level Crossing Reductions TWA Order

Dear sir/madam

[ write to object to closing crossing reference "E33".

Doing so would make access extremely difficult to the RSPB at Vange Marsh especially for those disabled
or with walking difficulties as it would add significant distance to walk. This area is especially important
and depriving those individuals of access would be extremely unfair.

I'd appreciate your consideration.

Best regards

Andrew Brown
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